Lakeville Fire Department
responds to two-car accident
on Precinct Street

“Two people were transported to area hospital yesterday
following this Precinct Street crash.

Ambulance 2 and Engine 1 were dispatched to the intersection
of Precinct and Pickens for a head-on crash with injuries and
entrapment.

Ambulance 1, Car 1, and Car 2 also responded on to the scene.

Firefighters arrived to find the occupants of the vehicles had
self extricated. Two of the occupants did have minor injuries
and were transported to St Luke’s Hospital.” -Lakeville Fire
Department.

Lakeville Fire Department photo.
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